WASHINGTON COUNTY SOIL CONSERVATION DISTRICT

1260 Maryland Avenue, Suite 101, Hagerstown, MD 21740
301-797-6821, Ext. 3
facebook.com/wcscd
www.conservationplace.com

TO: Consulting Foresters, Loggers, etc.

FROM: Elmer D. Weibley, CPESC /)
District Manager v
Denise D. Price, CESSWI
Urban Program Director

DATE: September 7, 2017

SUBJECT; Soil Erosion and Sediment Control Plan Review Fees

Beginning October 1, 2017, the Washington County Soil Conservation District will be
increasing our fees charged for plan review services. This fee i1s being charged in accordance with
Maryland Code to cover the cost of plan review services. The increase in fees is necessary to sustain
our current staff level and current level of services.

During the regularly scheduled meeting, Tuesday, August 29, 2017, the Board of County
Commissioners of Washington County, unanimously voted to approve the revisions to our current
fee system as outlined on the attached document.

All submissions shall include site maps or sketches indicating property boundary, harvest
area, distances and directions from the nearest road intersection, all access points, landings, haul
roads, skid trails, waterbodies, buffer areas, and a plan modification (if applicable). A Buffer
Management Plan would also be required if there is an intent to harvest in the buffered area. A
U.S.G.S. topographic map shall also be included with the harvest area delineated.

All plans submitted October 1, 2017 or thereafter will be charged the new fees.
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